
 
 
 
         24th February 2021, 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the French Collective for the Hospital Pharmacy in Europe 

fully supports Dr. Louis Bertin's candidacy for the EAHP Board of Directors. 

 

With his proven experience at the European Commission (DG SANTE), the French Ministry of 

Health and now as Chief Pharmacist in a hospital, Louis would serve and represent the EAHP 

and its members in every possible way. 

 

We hope that you will consider this application positively. 

 

Best regards. 

 
 
For EFP,         For FNSIP-BM,  
Dr André Rieutord       Mme Mathilde Castoldi  
   
           
 
 
For SNPHPU,     For Europharmat,  For SFPC,  
Pr Pascal Le Corre   Dr Dominique Thiveaud Pr Stéphane Honoré 

      


